ITEMS TO BE SURPLUSED OUT OF THE BROWN COUNTY ELECTION OFFICE

- 20 Blue Bags No longer in use since 2020
- Tin cans were in use at the Election office but are no longer needed

 We have kept 20 in our office.
- Blue Bubbles- This were found in Larrys office in the Corner, they have been there at 6 years that I know of. They have not been in use at all

I have placed these items on our list serve for Election Administrators and nobody uses these items anymore and are not interested!

June 24, 2024 (Exhibit #6)





